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In this Newsletter:

Changes in Medicaid Billing for Vaccine
Administration There are changes in billing for Vaccine Administration for dates of
services on and after January 1, 2013.

Contact Details For more information click here.

1-800-343-9000
emednyalert@csc.com

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for

further assistance.
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